
Crystal	View	Elementary		
Parent	Advisory	Council	Meeting	MINUTES	
Nov	13,	2018	
	
Attendees:	Karen	DeCicco,	Sarah	Laughton,	Tanya	Lajoie,	April	Flannagan,	Lori	Ball,	Rebecca	Pacey,	Kim	MacMillan,	Nikki	Berti,	
Lauren	Morhart,	Emma	Rudolph,	Julianne	Phelan,	Collette	Fougere	
	
Call	to	Order	
Meeting	opened	at	6:30pm	
	
Adoption	of	Agenda	
Motion	to	adopt-	April,	Rebecca	second,	agenda	adopted.	
	
Old	Business:		

• PAC	Fridge	delivered	by	Lauren	–	thank	you	
• Safe	arrival	recap	–	good	things	to	come	of	this		

	
Principal’s	Report:		

• Shed	will	be	moved	in	the	spring	as	it	currently	sits	on	the	sprinklers		
• Gaga	ball	is	sitting	in	MP	room.	Needs	wood	Donated	(24	2x10x8	pressure	treated	sheets	of	treated	lumber)	Need	

people	to	put	this	together.		
• Many	CV	kids	have	jobs	at	school	and	they	love	it.	2	boys	take	the	sand	toys	out,	and	kids	take	board	games	out		

and	back,	one	kid	has	the	key	to	the	shed	and	locks	it	up.	Kids	love	these	jobs	and	clean	up	art	room	and	gym.		
• Grade	5’s	will	be	helping	with	hot	lunch	
• Chrome	books	on	the	way,	laptops	for	teacher	(3)	coming.		
• Reporting	-	pilot	year,	9	districts	have	to	give	feedback	to	gov’t	on	what	kind	of	reporting	we	want.	There	is	a	new	

proficiency	scale	,	emerging,	developing,		proficient,	and	extending.	This	is	more	of	a	continuum	of	learning.	Some	
teachers	doing	multiple	reports,	some	on	fresh	grade.	This	is	moving	towards	a	system	where	it	is	not	static.	They	are	
still	growing	and	developing.	Reflective	of	the	new	curriculum	redesign.		

• Library	is	now	divided	between	4	people.	Ms.	Hogewide,	Fjorn,	Laughton	and	one	other	
• Feedback	from	the	Reunification	drill	–	parents	expressed	positive	and	negative	feedback,	and	the	CV	sea	can	of	

emergency	supplies	is	the	best	in	the	district	
	
Fundraising:	

• Movie	Night	Nov	21	Doors	open	5:30pm	movie	starts	at	6pm	
• Save	Around	Books	–confusing	and	not	planning	to	do	this	fundraiser	next	year	
• Spirit	Wear	–	lots	of	interest,	Collette	to	do	another	order	
• Christmas	Store:	more	info	to	come	
• Bottle	drive	–	Jan	12	–	Tanya	to	put	in	a	request	for	Belmont	Park	

	
CHOMP:	

• Considering	changing	vendors	and	hot	dog	days	to	align	with	the	healthy	food	guidelines	
	
	SPEAC:	

• Erika	put	forward	a	question	about	the	freshgrade	pilot	and	what	the	district	is	doing	regarding	data/wifi	capabilities.		
• Announcing	March	2,	2019	for	the	Van.Is	Parent	Conference	
• PAC	101	was	on	Nov	5th		

	
	
Meeting	Adjourned	7:45pm	
Next	meeting	Thurs	Dec	20	@	6:30pm	location	TBD	


